
 
 
 
 

PRESENTATION AND DISCUSSION OF 2024-2025 END OF YEAR 
MAP RESULTS 

 
Dr. Robert C. Trejo, Executive Director of School Improvement, will present the End-
of-Year MAP assessment results. The presentation will highlight student performance 
trends across grade levels and compare growth from the beginning to the end of the 
academic year. Key takeaways will inform instructional planning for the upcoming 
school year. 
                                                                                      

  
 


